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NOTICE 

All students are hereby informed that the college will remain closed on 15th and 16th 

November 2024 on account of the birth anniversary of Shri Guru Nanak Dev Ji and the 

martyrdom day of S. Kartar Singh Sarabha Ji. 

Let us take this opportunity to reflect on their teachings and sacrifices. Regular classes will 

resume on 18th November 2024. 

 

 

Principal 

              

              

              

              

              

                

         

 

 

 

 


